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The BACW’s Bidding Commission hereby presents question made by companies with their respective 

answers.  

 

REMARK: The questions presented in this “Questions and Answers” are numbered as they are answered 

by the Bidding Commission and may not match the numbering provided by the companies. 

 

1. Question Based on the recent change in the formula that serves as a parameter for the 

judgment of the proposal for the Lowest Total Price published by BACW in QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS # 

3, Clause 5, Clarification, on May 28, 2019, and under the protection of Art 21, § 4 of Law 8666/93, 

[COMPANY], after a correct understanding of the formula used to judge the Lowest Price Proposal and 

to better formulate its final proposal using this parameter, requests this Commission a 10-day extension 

for the opening of proposals, scheduled for Jun 3, 2019? 

Answer: As stated on Question and Answer #3, from May 28, 2019, the Bidding Commission did not 
change the way that the price proposal was to be presented, or changed the formula presented on item 
14.2 of the Basic Project. 

As a matter of fact, the Bidding Commission only clarified the formula in order to suffice any doubts 
raised by bidders on the calculations. 

Based on that, the Bidding Commission, as instructed by BACW’s Chief, ratifies the open session for the 
receipt of the Qualification Documents and Price Proposals on June 3, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. EST at the 
BACW. 

 

Notwithstanding, In accordance with the Invitation For Bid 191948/CABW/2019 item 35.1, Any doubts 

arising from the provisions of this Invitation for Bid may be the subject of consultation, in writing, to the 

Bidding Commission in charge of this bidding process, up to 48 hours before the delivery of the proposals.  

Based on that, the BACW’s Bidding Commission reinforces that questions shall be submitted to 

con@cabw.org and no agents outside BACW should be copied in the e-mail. Thus, only answers published 

in BACW’s website are considered official and part of the solicitation file. 

Furthermore, the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission appreciates the question, and stands available to 

clarify and explain any doubts or concerns in order to increase the BID quality. Any questions or concerns 

must be submitted to con@cabw.org 

Note: This information has been made available at BACW website in the publishing for the related Bidding Process. 

http://www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations.html  
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